
fence to carry about a pistol, air gun, 
dagger, bowie knife, metal knuckles or 
other offensive weapons.

It is also an offence to sell, give, or 
lend these weapons, or to point a gun at 
another person.

A dealer can only sell to those having 
a permit and must keep a complete re­
cord of the transaction.

Selling Pistols to Minors.

Sec. 119 was amended 1913, making it 
an offence to give or sell, a pistol, air gun 
or ammunition to a youth under 16.

Drugs for Private Diseases.

An amendment makes it an offence to 
advertise, offer to sell or keep for sale 
any medicine, drug, or article intended 
to prevent conception or cause a miscar­
riage.

To publish advertisements of drugs or 
articles for restoring virility or curing 
diseases of the generative organs is il­
legal.

Prize Fights.

Sections 104 to 108 prohibit prize­
fighting, promoting or advertising prize 
fights or acting in any advisory or offi­
cial capacity. For an ordinary fight or 
quarrel where there is no money ex­
changed the penalty is reduced.
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